
Pyjama Party 

It is the Pyjama Party on Friday 20th 

October 2017.  The children are 

allowed to wear their pyjamas to 

school for our fundraising day for 

The Sick Children’s Trust. 

 
The children are bringing home 

sponsor forms today.   

 

Please remember - no slippers 

 

13th October 2017 

 

 

 

  

This Weeks Teacher Awards 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

  

Our Harvest Assembly 

 

Thank you all for your generous donations 

and a record breaking attendance at our 

Harvest Assembly 

 

Red Row First School Newsletter 

Our New School Council 

 

 

 

Half Term Break 

School Closes next Friday, 20th 

October for the Half Term Break.  

Children return to school on 

Tuesday 31st October.  

(Then it is only 8 weeks until we break up for Christmas!)  
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